
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Date:  May 2, 2023 
Contact: Lexus Burns 
Phone: 601-923-7287 
Email:  lexus.burns@dor.ms.gov 
 
 
Clinton, Miss.- Design Chosen for the 2024 Mississippi Standard License Plate   
 
In November 2022, the Governor kicked off a campaign for Mississippians to help redesign the standard 
license plate. The License Tag Commission (LTC), consisting of the Governor, Commissioner of 
Revenue, State Treasurer, and Attorney General, accepted submissions November 1 through November 
30. After receiving over 400 submissions, a winner has been selected.  

The winner of the tag design contest is Leah Frances Eaton. Congratulations, Leah!  

The new, standard license plate will be issued starting with January 2024 renewals. The LTC thanks 
everyone who submitted a design for the contest.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Media Note: 

https://www.facebook.com/MSDeptofRevenue 

https://www.twitter.com/MSDeptofRevenue 

https://www.facebook.com/MSDeptofRevenue
https://www.twitter.com/MSDeptofRevenue

